Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at McKinley CLA!
I’m Dr. Kesselring If your children have been in my class before, I much prefer going by “Dr. K”, or simply “Doc”. I’m rather informal.
I sincerely hope that your student is excited about this school year – I know that I am!
I teach Advanced Placement Biology, Anatomy and Physiology, and Advanced Placement Chemistry. I do not have a favorite subject; I thoroughly enjoy teaching every subject. There is always a new wrinkle – something to be gained, a new skill – in every subject. Your students also keep me sharp!
Here is what I will provide to the students and families throughout the school year:
-Communication: I email twice / month for each class, and then in-between as events dictate.
-Clarity: If you or your student are confused about what I am doing in class, please contact me. I’d much rather KNOW about confusion early.
-Energy: No one has ever accused me of being inactive. As a former pediatrician, I enjoy working with young people, and I obviously love science. I hope both of those attributes come through.
-Advocacy: As long as your student gives solid, honest effort, I can and will go to bat for your child. This means recommendation letters, career guidance, academic questions, study sessions, etc.… I want students to know that help is available.
Please take a look at the class pages. If you have questions, please email me! I hope to assist your student through an EXCELLENT 2022-2023 school year.
Respectfully,
Dr. K
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